
 
 

 
Tucker Freight Lines joins TMHA 

 
We are pleased to announce that Tucker Freight Lines, Inc., out of 
Dubuque, Iowa, has become a Motor Carrier member of TMHA.  
 
Below is a brief company bio provided by Tucker Freight: 
 
“Tucker Freight Lines does it the right way! We have been in 
transportation since 1956 and have perfected the art of open deck and 

dry van transportation to make us a very respected carrier for our clients. 
  
Our wide array of services includes dedicated, truckload, logistics, and heavy haul. We have built a 
solid foundation of customer satisfaction and service, all while focusing on providing the highest 
quality experience for our drivers, customers, employees, and strategic partners. 
  
Tucker Freight Lines’ most impressive achievement in this enterprise has been our 300%+ growth 
over the past 18 months, along with opening two new terminals in Burlington, Iowa and Milan, 
Illinois. We did all this with safety remaining the core value of our company. Our safety overview is 
reflected within our stellar CSA scores, good insurance loss runs, driver retention, and overall 
organizational safety.” 
 
We are looking forward to Tucker’s active participation in the Association. They will be represented 
to TMHA by Mike Dotson, Tucker’s Director of Open Deck Operations, and Mitch Kemp, Tucker’s 
Director of Operations. We were happy to have Mike and Bob Schmitt, Tucker’s Specialized 
Operations Manager, in attendance at the recent TMHA Fall Conference and we enjoyed the 
opportunity to meet them in person.  
 
You can learn more about Tucker Freight Lines by clicking HERE. Please take the opportunity to 
join us in welcoming Tucker to TMHA. Welcome Tucker Freight Lines …. we’re happy to have you 
as part of the Association!   
 

http://www.tuckerfreight.com/

